
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Danville Townwide Traffic Signal Modernization/ITS Project 

in Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Danville located at 510 La Gonda 

Way, Danville, California 94526. 

 

The funding would be used to modernize the Town of Danville’s traffic signal system network, 

including replacement of the Town’s aging traffic signal hardware, vehicular detection systems, 

and communications infrastructure. It would improve bicycle, pedestrian, and vehicular safety; 

air quality and GHG emission reductions; connectivity and reduce travel time. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 

 


